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We have received notification that the federal government has approved our request for a zero 
waiting period for CHIP applicants.  Boyd anticipates that this is effective immediately, but we are 
waiting on Medicaid to fax us a copy of the signed notification letter.  Lisa will be coordinating a 
press conference for the Governor to announce the zero waiting period.  At this point, we expect the 
press conference to be tomorrow, but will let you know definitively ASAP.  Boyd said that you can 
anticipate phone calls on this matter immediately after the press conference. 


